Subject: Kansas Friends of Reservoirs Chapters Partnership Proposal 
 
The department endorses the application to acquire modular fish habitat units for installation by volunteers and agency employees into 22 water bodies that are officially associated with the Reservoir Fish Habitat Partnership.  It our desire for this effort to lead other communities join the partnership as official Friends of Reservoirs Chapters.
Our Ecological Services Section reviews all such projects for NEPA compliance and threatened and endangered species impacts. Projects meet guidelines from the Kanas State Historic Preservation Office.   
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